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Matthew Greene

2707 70th Ave E

TACOMA, WA  98424 June 04, 2025

Notice of Incomplete Permit Submittal

RE: Application Number PRFS20250731

Dear Matthew Greene,

A permit application has been received by this office on June 04, 2025. The following required items

are outstanding:

FIRE SPINKLER PLANS OR FLOOR PLAN: We need to see some type of plan showing where the fire

sprinkler is being relocated. At a minimum, we need to see a floor plan showing the relocated fire

sprinkler. If you have any questions regarding this, you can contact the fire inspector, David Drake, at

253-864-4171.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 90 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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